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BAR-B-QUE 
Eve of Independence Day!  
 Sunday, JULY 3rd, 2016 

   Food,  Live Music        Club will open  at 11:00am 
 

 
NOTE: Our annual 
Independence Day 
Bar-B-Que will be 
celebrated one day 
early this year!   

 
See  Rear Commodore 
report for more info.  

 
 
 
 
 

  COMMODORE CHRIS ABRAHAM      

Hello Members, 
     Summer is here and so is 
great weather at the Club. The 
Club is looking fantastic with 
the new floor installed all 
shiny and sparkly. Thanks to 
Port Captain Ahern and 
Assistant Port Captain John 
Miklun for there efforts.  The 
Club is booking up fast so if 
you are throwing a party 
check with Rear Commodore 

Ken Hallgren and get on the 
calendar. 
     I would like to thank 
prospective members Admiral 
Marian and Captain Jim 
Keenan for cooking last 
Tuesday! 
     Congratulations to Assistant 
Port Captain, John Miklun, for 
being named June Member of 
the Month!.  Come see the 
awesome work he has done 

buffing the wax from the Buffer 
he donated. 

I Love This Club! 
 

Chris Abraham 
Commodore 

 
 

mailto:mhpycsf@gmail.com
http://www.mhpyc.club/
http://www.clipartbest.com/clipart-eTMj7EETn
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         Vice Commodore Bruce Feldhammer 

    The Bar is doing well, thanks to members & 
guests  visiting and through recent bumper to 
bumper parties.  Reminder:   When scheduling 
“Use of the club” parties during the up coming 
months, be sure to check the Giants’ home schedule 
so as to avoid conflict in  parking & traffic issues. 
     The June “Tips for Charity”was Project Peanut 
Butter, sponsored by Ken Peterson.   This great 
organization uses local resources for  feeding 
malnourished children, most between 6 months 
and 5 years,  in extreme poverty in Africa. More info 

and donations can be at their website:   
theirwww.projectpeanutbutter.org 
      July’s scheduled “Tips for Charity” is the 
American Red Cross Disaster Relief” sponsored by 
yours truly.  The American  Red Cross responds to 
a disaster every eight minutes and nearly all of 

these are home fires.  This non-profit is sponsored 
entirely by donations. More info:   
                                               www.theredcross.org    
     Specialty prices and/or drinks are in the 
makings for the upcoming July 3rd BBQ.  Be sure to 
come on by and try out some of the new wines 
available.   I am so grateful for our volunteer 
bartenders.  They continue to be a reliable source of 
hard, conscientious workers.  Be sure to share your 
appreciation too! 
 
                                            Best Regards, 

                                           Bruce Feldhammer  
                                           Vice Commodore  
 

 

                         Rear Commodore Ken Halgren

      Summer is here with the 
Giants in First place and what 
a great run for  NBA 
championship games!  Great 
job Warriors!   
     Thank you to everyone who 
showed up and contributed to 
the Memorial Day BBQ.  I’d 
like to send special thanks to 
my galley mates Nancy Del 
Sarto and Betty Cheung, 
prospective member,  Mary 
Higgins and few others.. you 
know who you are! Additional 
Thanks, also to the Lost 
Weekends band.  Great Job 
Everyone!!! 

     The next club event is our 

BBQ on  Sunday, July 3
rd

, on 

the Eve of Independence Day.  

We switched the date from the 

4
th

 to the 3
rd

 so there wouldn’t 

be conflict with the Giants  & 

parking.   Member Andres will 

be heading up the cooking and 

the Menu.  Live Music will be 

provided by the always 

popular “Aftermath”  band. 

The club will open at 11:00 am 

with music beginning at 2:00 

pm and ending around 6:00pm. 

Lunch will be served around 

3:00 pm.  $10 donation, per 

person, to help cover costs will 

be deeply appreciated! Anyone 

that wants to volunteer to help 

should email me at   

            khallgren24@msn.com. 

Kenny Hallgren 

Rear Commodore 

 

 

 
 

Reserving “Use of the Club”! 

 
When reserving the “Use of the 

Club”,  fill out all the proper paper 

work, include specific requests and 

the required checks. Do Not write 

on the calendar unless you get 

approval directly from me or one 

of my assistants. Just because the 

date on the calendar is open DOES 

NOT mean it’s open!  There may be 

other applications pending.  Also, if 

we are out of pre-printed forms, 

you can find the appications on 

our website:    
 http://www.mhpyc.club/rent-the-club.html  

 

http://www.projectpeanutbutter.org/
http://www.theredcross.org/
javascript:window.top.ZmObjectManager.__doClickObject(document.getElementById(%22OBJ_PREFIX_DWT1755_com_zimbra_email%22));
http://www.mhpyc.club/rent-the-club.html
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjFh_CuwrLNAhUU6GMKHYUCCNAQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/larry0166/hot-july/&bvm=bv.124817099,d.cGc&psig=AFQjCNF-mYdRAykxiONacJHp9FcsmHWV9w&ust=1466370679309034
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjEjbOorbXNAhUgHGMKHV6pAA0QjRwIBw&url=http://www.homemade-preschool.com/American-Flags-Clipart.html&psig=AFQjCNEgZDYliESSKkxZ65KpNUepixor1g&ust=1466469115166775
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  Port   Captain Dan Ahern 

Ahoy All, 
      I would like to start by by 
thanking the core of volunteers 
that make the Club look good. 
Asst. Port Captain, John 
Mikulin, Dane Gleason,  Alma 
Bishop, Daniel Ahern Jr, 
Commodore Chris Abraham, 
Director, Patrick Maples, 
Prospective members; Michael 
Paine, Larry McDevit, Non 
member David Ahern..And the 
guy that makes it all happen 
Janitorial Engineer Larry Carr. I 
have a good memory but it's 
very short so if I forgot 
you…remind me.  These people 
volunteer for everything from 
the obvious new floor to the not 
so obvious, ceiling fan 
replacement, cleaning, cooking, 
painting, moving furniture etc.   

    You will notice the absence 
of clutter in the club, if you 
use something please put it 
back where it came from, this 
will keep a neat appearance 
around our club. Please let 
the proper  Flag Officer know 
of any intended donations. 
You can always contact me on 
this matter.   
     We have installed new 
chair glides on all chairs and 
tables.  This is an ongoing 
labor intensive project so 
when you are  moving things, 
please lift & be aware of 
possible damage to our shiny 
new floor. We have workdays 
all the time.  If you want to 
volunteer, give me a call or 
send me an email ( Good 

opportunity  for Prospective 
Members required service 

hours.)  Danny 415 706 6503 
email- dahoon@comcast.net. I 
look forward to hearing from 
you!     
      Remember "If your good 
to your club your club will be 
good to you!"    

Danny Ahern 

Port Captain 
 

 
 Our beautiful  new floor!!!! 

 
(“Cruise in” info on next page)

 

        Treasurer Margarita Torres 

Greetings Everyone! 
     Wishing you all the best as we 
head into the height of the 
summer.   My report is based on 
the previous months 
activities.  This report is for the 
month of May 2016.  Our bar 
sales for May was $13,504.00, 
with a year to date of 
$53,4105.00.  We are down in our 
year to date from 2015.  The year 
to date at the end of May 2015 
was $65,876.00. 
     I am happy to report that there 
have  been  increases  in members 
and Perspective Members 
participating in “Cooking for  the 
Club”.  This certainly will help 

with bar sales and building of  
new friendships. Please, if anyone 
has an interest in cooking a meal 
at the club, contact Kenny 
Hallgren for guidance and  
available dates. Emails will be 
sent to the general membership 
when events are scheduled.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 

      Please feel free to contact me 
for a full report.  A copy of the 
financial report can be found with 
the club meeting minutes. 
      All of the flag officers invest a 
lot of time to ensure that our club 
runs smoothly. Please support all 
the club activities, as that is our 

goal, to have fun and enjoy the 
energy.  I hope to see you all at 
the club!!! 

 

Margarita 
Treasurer 

 

 

 

tel:415%20706%206503
mailto:dahoon@comcast
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjEjbOorbXNAhUgHGMKHV6pAA0QjRwIBw&url=http://www.homemade-preschool.com/American-Flags-Clipart.html&psig=AFQjCNEgZDYliESSKkxZ65KpNUepixor1g&ust=1466469115166775
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          Fleet Captain Cary Ronin     

 
HOW TO HANDLE CRUISE-INS     
All boat “Cruise Ins” and/or  
dock reservations must be done 
through the Port Captain (Danny 
Ahern) or the Assistant Port 

Captain (John Mikulin). Upon 
arriving, the Boat’s Captain must 
sign the log book. The log book is 
located in the podium under the 
member and guest sign-in book. 
No one shall write in it except The 
P.C., Assist. P.C and the boat 
captain. All advanced reservations 
taken by the Port Captain or the 
Assistant P.C. will be recorded in 
the log book by the Port Captain 
or Assistant Port Captain only! 
 

              Giants Cruise Out’s  
    
June 26:  vs  Philadelphi Phillies 
July 31:  vs  Washington Nationals 
Aug. 21:  vs  New York Mets 
Sept. 19:  vs  St. Luis   Cardinals 
 
Fall Cruise outs are in the 
planning stages, ideas welcomed!  

Hi Everybody!   
      A huge thank you to all who 
participated in the MHPYC Day at 
the Races for Kentucky Derby 
Day!  It was tons of fun!  The 
Vances made it a clean sweep with 
Reggie winning the Best-Dressed 
Man award and his lovely wife 
Karen winning the Best Hat 
award!  Congrats! 
      Also, it was a great day out for 
the Giants vs. Chicago Cubs 
Sunday evening baseball game!  It 
was an all-time classic, 1-0 victory 
by Giants (over the first place, best 
record in majors Cubs!) with 
Madison Bumgarner pitching 7-
2/3 innings and delivering the 
winning hit (a double) and 
RBI!  Yay, Giants! 
      We have another upcoming 
Giants vs. Phillies game coming 
up, Sunday June 26th, 1pm.  Cost is 
$53/each…we are sitting all 
together in the bleachers…this 
cost includes tailgate fare.  We 
have less than 15 spots left! Please 

sign up on the sign-up sheet, 
posted on the bulletin board 
outside of the office at the club.  
NOTE:    If you sign up, PLEASE, 
PLEASE pay the bartender at the 
time of sign-up and mark as 
paid.  PLEASE, PLEASE do NOT 
sign up without paying.  We have 
had some issues with people 
signing up then not paying and 
not showing up, so the club is left 
with spare tickets at the last 
minute that go to waste.  
     I am open to suggestions for 
planning a fun, fall outing. So far 
ideas are an overnight trip to 
Cache Creek with a daytime wine 
tasting outing, then gambling 
and/or a show in the evening.  
Feel free to contact me with ideas 
and interest in Cache Creek or 
other creative  ideas!   My email: 
                        cronan@langan.com 
 

Cary Ronin 

Fleet Captain

                 
PICYA Updates: 

 
The PICYA is currently accepting nominations for 2017 officers. 
They  now has a PICYA phone app available!  You can download 
app for free on iTunes at 
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/p.i.c.y.a./id1097962684?mt=8 
or for androids 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=mavie.us.picya 
Thank you, Member Robbie Lee Morris, for representing our club 
at the the June PICYA Delgate meeting , Stockton YC.  Secretary, 
Vickie Van Winkle will represent our club at the next Delegate 
meeting, also in Stockton, Delta Marine YC. 
If you are interested in being a MHPYC Delegate for one or more 
of the upcoming meetings, contact PC Bridgette Carolle 
b4bridgette@gmail.com.   

 

 
 

 

Upcoming  PICYA events: 
 June 18 - Encinal YC,  CHISPA  

 July 9 - Lipton Series at Saulsalito YC  

 July 11 - Delta YC, Delegate mtg. 

 July 18 - Aeolian YC, Board Mtg.  

 July 24-25 Sequoia/Peninsula,  
                                           Youth Regatta                          

 August 1- Sacramento YC, Delegate mtg. 

 Sept. 12 – Oakland YC, Delegate mtg. 

 Sept. 24- Encinal YC,  Wheel Chair    
                                                      Regatta  

 
 

mailto:cronan@langan.com
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/p.i.c.y.a./id1097962684?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=mavie.us.picya
mailto:b4bridgette@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/picya.org/photos/a.267577710073878.1073741825.267574986740817/420826304749017/?type=3&source=11
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                Club Secretary  Vickie  VanWinkle   
 

Ahoy all, 
     Check out our MHPYC 
Scheduled Events below and 
mark your calendars!  Please 
note the change of the 
Independence Day BBQ. It  has 
been moved to one day earlier so 
there is no conflict with parking 
and the Giants home game on 
the 4th. 
     Congratulations to our recent 
Member of the Month 
Recipients:  The month of May 
winner was  member, Gary 
Wood, for his continued 
volunteer help in electrical 
repairs.  For the month of June, 
the  winner was Asst. Port 
Captain  John Mikulin, for the 

donation of a much needed floor 
buffer for our newly installed 
floor (See Port Captian’s Article.p 
3 and pictures on p 7)  Thank you 
gentlemen for your continued 
dedication to helping our club 
look great! 
     Those of you who have 
submitted your email to the club 
should be getting this newsletter 
along with the many of our  up to 
the minute updates on current 
goings on at the club.  If you are 
not receiving this newsletter 
through email or other  updates, 
please email me so I may update 
our records.     Club email:  
mhpycsf@gmail.com  

     The last two general meetings, 
we did not have winners for the 
monthly drawing.  So, our next 
general meeting “pot” should 
may be well over $100.  Come 
and join us July 9th.  The Giants’ 
scheduled  game is during the 
day, so there should be no 
problem with parking after 5pm, 
well  before the start of the 
meeting at 6:30.  See you there!    
        

                     Vickie Van Winkle 

                             Club Secretary 
 

Happy 240th Birthday, 
USA! 

 

 
DATE  TIME    EVENT 
June 26th  12pm – 4 pm  CRUISE OUT:  PHILLADLPHIA PHILLIES vs SF GIANTS 

July 3rd  1pm – 9pm  EVE OF  INDEPENDENCE DAY BAR-B-QUE 
July 9th  6:30pm – 8:00pm GENERAL MEETING, Dinner  & Tips for Charity 

July 31st  12pm – 4pm  CRUISE OUT:  WASHINGTON NATIONS vs SF GIANTS 
Aug. 13th 6:30pm – 8:30 pm GENERAL MEETING, Dinner  & Tips for Charity 

August 21st 12pm – 4pm  CRUISE OUT:  NEW YORK METS vs SF GIANTS 
Sept. 5th  11am – 6pm  BATHTUB REGATTA & BAR-B-QUE 
Sept. 13th 6:30pm – 8:00pm GENERAL MEETING, Dinner & Tips for Charity 
Sept. 18th 12pm – 4pm  CRUISE OUT:  ST. LOUIS CARDINALS vs SF GIANTS 
Oct. 8th  6:30pm – 8:00pm GENERAL MEETING, Dinner & Tips for Charity 
Oct. 29th 6:30pm – 10 pm HALLOWEEN PARTY 
Nov. 12th 6:30pm – 8:00pm GENERAL MEETING, Dinner & Tips for Charity 
Nov. 24 CLOSED  THANKSGIVING DAY 
Dec. 10  5:30 – 10pm  GENERAL MEETING & CHRISTMAS PARTY 
Dec. 11  12:00 – 3pm  COMMUNITY SENIOR LUNCHEON 
Dec. 25  CLOSED  CHRISTMAS DAY 

 ***ALOHA! *** 
WE CONTINUE TO SELL $10 DRAWING TICKETS AT OUR GENERAL 
MEETINGS AND ACTIVE CLUB EVENTS.   PRIZE IS FOR A 10 DAY STAY IN 
WAKIKI, HAWAII.  THE DRAWING WILL BE HELD AT THE CHRISTMAS 
PARTY!     Contact Chris or Marisa Abraham for more info. 
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mailto:mhpycsf@gmail.com
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjEjbOorbXNAhUgHGMKHV6pAA0QjRwIBw&url=http://www.homemade-preschool.com/American-Flags-Clipart.html&psig=AFQjCNEgZDYliESSKkxZ65KpNUepixor1g&ust=1466469115166775
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjEjbOorbXNAhUgHGMKHV6pAA0QjRwIBw&url=http://www.homemade-preschool.com/American-Flags-Clipart.html&psig=AFQjCNEgZDYliESSKkxZ65KpNUepixor1g&ust=1466469115166775
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http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjEjbOorbXNAhUgHGMKHV6pAA0QjRwIBw&url=http://www.homemade-preschool.com/American-Flags-Clipart.html&psig=AFQjCNEgZDYliESSKkxZ65KpNUepixor1g&ust=1466469115166775
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___________________ 
Youth Sailing Program** 

 A huge THANK YOU to our members & guests who have participated in our 

fundraising efforts for the youth sailing program…, including the Wine 
tasting event at the BVBC, and  the recent “Cooking for the Club” events.  
Bridgette is establishing an on going fundraiser at  “Go Fund Me” to raise 
funds specifically to purchase the next level of competitive boats for your 
youth sailing program.     The Youth Sailing  links on the Club website  are 
currently “Under construction”We hope to have it available” soon!                                     
**Sponsored by the collaborated efforts of the                                                     
Bay View Boat Club, and the Mariposa Hunter’s Point Yacht Club 

  SCHEDULE FOR YOUTH SAILING PROGRAM    “Open Dinghy Sail”* 
Monday, 7/4 Field Trip, Fourth of July Fireworks 
Sunday, 7/17, CLASS SESSION Three (@MHPYC) 
Sunday, 7/24, CLASS SESSIOON Four (@MHPYC)   
Sunday, 7/31, CLASS SESSION Five, Graduation(@BVBC) 

Sunday, 7/3, Free Dinghy Sail Day 
*(This is for both youth and adults,) 
 Steve or Bridgette for more info. b4bridgette@gmail.com 

 

 

                                                                   
 

FROM THE SHIPS STORE… 
Things are always changing, if you look around the 
Club at your fellow members you will find some of 
them are wearing new Tropical Shirts, a sample is in 
the store and that item can be ordered. 
 

You can check out the latest available catalogs 
they're stored on the corner shelf just left of the 
Ship's Store door, if one of the Ship's Store Crew 
(Gail, Reggie or myself) are not at the Club to help 
you, you can fill out one of our order forms or call 
me (415) 584-2888.  We will be glad to help you. 
                                                         PC Martha Bella 

 

 

              
 Bob outside ship store                       Commodore Chris 
 In a new tropical shirt                    in  a new windbreaker 

.      
             

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:b4bridgette@gmail.com
tel:%28415%29%20584-2888


 
 PAGE 7                             RENDEVOUS BY THE BAY - MARIPOSA HUNTERS POINT YACHT CLUB                     JUNE - JULY 2016 

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Hi Ken!  Nice Shirt!                Yes!!! I just got sworn in!       Perspective Member 
        Jeremy Horwitz                                     Mary Higgins 

 

                   

    

 

 

                            

 

 

 
 

 

     Gary Wood &  his Crew        The Youth Sailing Crew!    

      “Opening Day on the Bay”  

 

H                                      
     Sanding floor outside          Installing new floor inside.     - Youth Sailing Fundraiser - 
     Thank you Danny!      Thank you volunteer apprentices!            Wine Tasting at the BVBC    
 



 
 

 

        MHPYC - AT THE HELM - 2016 

OFFICERS DIRECTORS COMMITTEES 

COMMODORE: CHRIS ABRAHAM  (650) 
537-0040 Fastchris@sbcglobal.net 

BRIDGETTE CARROLL (415)786-0253 
b4bridgette@gmail.com 

AUDIT: Nancy Del Sarto, David Fong, & 
Walter Knoepfel 

VICE COMMODORE:  BRUCE 

FELDHAMMER bfeldhammeri@yahoo.com 
DAVID FONG                         
lundyslane@aol.com  (415) 695-7906 

BUILDING: Danny Ahern, Brendan Doyle, 
Brendan Lalor, Steve O’Brien, Paul Slattery, 
Gary Wood & Paul Schlotfeldt 

ASST. VICE-COMMODORE Peter Elzer              
(415) 359-4442 elzerny@comcast.net 

ROBERT “Bob” KNIGHTON 
kbrnmax@comcast.net 

BURGEES: Paul Schlotfeldt 

ASST. VICE COMMODORE                           
Margarita Torres (415) 786-9296 
margie56@sbcglobal.net 

PATRICK MAPLES                                     
(415) 748-2866                                                
patrick.maples@baesystems.com 

BY-LAWS and POLICIES:: Bridgette Carroll,       
Gail Dekreon, Cary Ronan                     

REAR COMMODORE: KENNY HALLGREN      
(415)559-2116 khallgren24@msn.com 

DAVID SPEROW   650-922-3878               
the_sperows@yahoo.com 

DECORATING:  PC Martha Bella (Chair),            
Marisa Abraham 

ASST. REAR COMMODORE                              
Nancy Del Sarto (415) 265-9641                                             

nancydelsarto@hotmail.com, Danny Ahern 

RUDYARD “Reggie” VANCE                             
415-239-4413                      
Rudyard@vancees.com 

FINANCIAL TEAM: Chris Abraham, Danny 

Ahern, Bruce Feldhammer, Reggie Vance, 
Margarita Torres, Bridgette Carroll, Gail Dekreon 

SECRETARY: VICKIE  VAN WINKLE  
mrsvanwinkle@comcast.net                                
(650) 892-7470 

PARLIAMENTARIAN: (Vacant) HISTORICAL: Judy Banis (Chair),                            
PC Martha Bella, Danny Ahern, Bruce 
Feldhammer  

ASST. TO SECRETARY: Gail Dekreon 
gail@dekreon.org (415) 531-6901 

SGT AT ARMS: Bob Fenech                      

SAFETY OFFICER:  Bob Knighton, John 
Kelleher     

INSTALLATION DINNER LIAISONS:                  
Debbie Cooke, Gail Dekreon, Roy Aquino 

TREASURER:MARGARITA TORRES (415) 
786-9296 margie56@sbcglobal.net               

                                                          
LIAISONS 

MEMBERSHIP:  Joni Sperow (Chair),                       

Margarita Torres, Reggie Vance,  Cary Ronan,               
Vicki Van Winkle, Paul Schlotfeldt   

ASST. TREASURER:                                
REGINALD “Reggie” VANCE                       
415-239-4413 Rudyard@vancees.com  

GOODWILL AMBASSADORS: Gail 
Dekreon, Vickie   Van Winkle 

MUSIC COORDINATOR: Reggie Vance,            
Debbie Cooke                                                                        

NAME BADGES: Paul Schlotfeldt     

PORT CAPTAIN:DANNY AHERN                     
(415) 706-6503  dahoon@comcast.net  

NEIGHBORHOOD  LIAISON:                   
Kathy Villasenor 415-370-3970           
katvillasenor@sbcglobal.net ;   

PHOTOGRAPHERS:  PC Martha Bella, Gail 
Dekreon, Claire-Laure Belt, Ken Peterson, 
Roy Aquino       

ASST. PORT CAPTAIN:  John Mikulin    
mikulin444@gmail.com    (415) 517-0694 

PICYA DELEGATES COORDINATOR:                           
Bridgette Carroll (415)786-0253 
b4bridgette@gmail.com 

POPCORN-MEISTER:  PC Rudy Bella, Paul 
Schlotfeldt         

FLEET CAPTAIN: CARY RONAN                                             
415-203-7265    cronan@langan.com  

PORT LIAISON:  Chris Abraham,                 
Danny Ahern        

YOUTH SAILING PROGRAM: Bridgette 
Carroll, Gail Dekreon, Paul Schlotfeldt, 
Braegan Carroll, Steve O’Brien 

ASST. FLEET CAPTAIN: Chris Maples                       
(415) 542-6841 chris.maples@baesystems.com 

RBOC REGIONAL AFFAIRS: Bridgette  
Carroll 

SHIPS STORE: PC Martha Bella, Cindy 
Dailey, Reggie Vance,  Gail Dekreon          

COMMUNICATIONS: Vickie Van Winkle,          

Gail Dekreon, Bridgette Carroll       

NEWSLETTER: Editor, Vickie VanWinkle WEB ADMINISTRATOR:  Ken Peterson 

kenpeterson@iname.com 
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